
Denbury Resources, Inc., is conducting
a Geophysical Survey in the local area
including the Reservoir.

Setup activities including survey have begun and 
actual seismic activities will begin in early October 
and last for approximately 6 weeks. These 
activities will occur only during daylight hours. 

Residents who are nearby when a seismic sound 
wave is emitted may hear a low frequency sound 
or a muffled “thump”. Farther away, the sound 
is less obvious and for many will be imperceptible.

Example of a Seismic Monitoring System
(Normally in place for a 20+ day period)

For more information on Denbury’s operations 
please visit www.metrojack3d.ras-us.com. 

To speak with a local agent call (877) 884-8134.


